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Subject:	Socioeconomic consequences of cuts to fishing days in the western Mediterranean
On 28 January 2021 the Council adopted, in compliance with the WestMed Regulation, Council Regulation 2021/90 which fixes for 2021 fishing opportunities for the western Mediterranean. Under this Regulation, fishing days are to be reduced by a further 7.5%, adding to the cuts already decided on for 2019 and 2020. Following this latest reduction in fishing days, the Italian fishing sector as a whole has declared that the great majority of the fishing businesses subjected to these limitations may find it impossible to reach even a minimum break-even point. Given the high number of workers affected directly and indirectly within this sector, the potential impact of the new management measures could be devastating for many coastal communities. 
This being so, can the Commission answer the following questions:
1.	What has been the socioeconomic impact of the management measures approved for 2021 and what it thinks will be the impact for those due to be proposed for 2022?
2.	What will it do to mitigate the economic losses the management measures approved for 2021 will inevitably cause?
3.	Has it considered amending the multiannual management plan so that alternative management measures can be brought in that will not impact on the sector’s profitability?
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